
EGCC  
Seeking Players

(Men and Women)

East Grinstead Cricket Club is seeking additional players for 2016 and future seasons. 

Following the success of the last two years the club has reintroduced a 4th XI 

competing in Mid Sussex Cricket League Division 5. Linked with this and the usual 

natural wastage there are opportunities in teams at all levels. Full support will be 

given to anyone joining the club with coaching sessions weekly.

The Girls team and a Womens team are both competing in their respective Sussex 

leagues in 2016, again anyone interested in participating from beginner upwards 

will be made very welcome with  regular coaching and the opportunity to play 

competitive cricket against similar standard teams.

For further information please call Geoff 07970 027617 or Andy 07714 757237 and 
John 01293 782696 for the Girls and Women.




